
Dear World Changer, 

I hope you and your family are healthy and in good spirits. As we enter the holiday season, I want to share what Remember Nhu is 
doing toward Ending Child Sex Slavery Through Prevention. 

To start, I want to thank God, and our faithful donors like you, for enabling Remember Nhu to have a good year in spite of 
Covid-19! Remember Nhu is doing well; this is a major blessing when many organizations were hit hard by the effects of Covid. 

Last year at this time, we shared our goal of bringing 250 new at-risk children into Remember Nhu’s care, to be removed from the 
dangers of sex slavery. I am thrilled to report, I believe we will reach our goal by year’s end! 

Among the growth in Remember Nhu this past year were one new home in The Gambia, one new home in Tanzania and two new 
homes in Kenya. Each of these new homes helps at-risk children to no longer be at-risk. These children can now go to school, 
experience God’s love, and no longer worry about being exploited. We were thankful to also expand our Foster Care programs in 
Europe and our Family Restoration program in Bolivia, to provide safety and great care for more children.

This year I want to ask you to consider a Year-End Gift toward bringing more at-risk children to safety. We have seen an 
increase in child sex trafficking, most likely due to the difficult economic times the world is experiencing. Our goal in the next 
year is to get 350 more high-risk children out of vulnerable situations and into Remember Nhu prevention homes where they 
can be safe. 

To make a donation now, click here: Donate 

At the time you read this letter, Laurie and I should be arriving in Phnom Penh, Cambodia—which is our first international trip in 
two years! We are going to Cambodia so I can walk one of my “daughters in my heart” down the aisle as her dad (the way I 
walked Nhu down the aisle at her wedding in 2016). When Lynchee asked me to walk her down the aisle and I said yes, she 
started crying and said, “I have never felt more loved in my life.” 

I cannot express how much it means to me to be a part of impacting young lives around the world through Remember Nhu. 
Talking to staff, volunteers, and donors—I know many of you feel the same way. I want to say another heartfelt “thank you” for 
being a crucial part of God saving children from horrible things! As ordinary people like you and I, we only need to simply say 
“yes” to His invitation. 

May this be one more year where we say “yes” to protecting at-risk children. Thank you for praying, serving, and giving. I 
know the children of Remember Nhu also say a giant, “THANK YOU!”

I pray Jesus’ very best for you and your family!

Agape, 

 

Carl Ralston
President & Founder

Carl Ralston

remembernhu.org

https://remembernhu.org/campaign-donate-gen/
https://www.charitynavigator.org/ein/201461313
https://www.ecfa.org/MemberProfile.aspx?ID=37280
https://remembernhu.org/



